
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,        14th December 2020  

Christmas Enterprise 
 
Although the Christmas Fair will not be taking place this year, the children have still been busy making an 
Enterprise project which they will bring home from school on Wednesday. 

 
In order to cover the cost of resources, we are asking parents to make a donation towards their child's 
project. This donation can be any amount between £1 and £5, and should be made via ParentPay. The 
amount on ParentPay is showing as £2, but this can be changed if you wish to increase or decrease the 
donation.  
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Mrs F Lee 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 


